
 

 

 

 

June 5, 2018 

 

 

MOSS RANCH LLC  

8555 W. LANGELL VALLEY RD  

BONANZA, OR 97623 

 

 

REFERENCE: Temporary Drought Transfer Application T-12877   

 

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving your TEMPORARY DROUGHT water right transfer 

application. 

 

Also, enclosed is a refund check in the amount of $810.00 for excess fees collected. 

 

The temporary change shall be effective upon issuance of this final order.  Please note, the use shall 

revert back to the original authorized place of use at the end of the 2018 irrigation season or the end of 

the Governor’s declared drought, whichever occurs first. 

 

If you have any questions related to the approval of this transfer, you may contact your caseworker,  

Corey Courchane, by telephone at 503-986-0825 or by e-mail at Corey.A.Courchane@oregon.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Sarah Henderson 

Transfer and Conservation Section 

 

cc: Danette M. Watson, Watermaster Dist. #17  (via email) 

 Fiscal 

 

Enclosure 


